Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO3045 6563 Shattuck Ave.
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Tue 7/20/2010 12:00 PM
End: Tue 7/20/2010 12:10 PM
Duration: 10 minutes

Kenneth Beeson called to ask what information to send to us for the site. He has the initial letter sent requesting UST
removal, the permit, maps, lab results from sampling and a copy of phone conversations with the Board. He said he
would pdf and upload the information within the next couple of days.

He also said the site was an operating gas station from 1939 to the early 1980s. He purchased the property in 1983,
used the site for an auto repair place but didn’t use the USTs. He had them removed in 1985.



